
Staff Selection Commission (KKR) Bengaluru 
Phase XI/2023/ Selection Post 
Post Category No. KK10523 

Care Taker IN NGMA 
 

The Initial rejection list was posted on the website of SSC(KKR) on 19/02/2024.  On careful 

consideration of representations received from aggrieved candidates, the candidature of following 

candidates, for Phase XI/2023 for the above post, are held Ineligible, by User Department for the 

reasons stated against their names.  Such candidates who represented, have also been informed about 

the Commission’s decision vide email. 

 
FINAL  LIST OF INELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

 

S.No Roll No. Candidate Name 
Categ

ory 
Remarks 

1.  2313012917 SUPARNA SANTRA UR 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

2.  2313025973 MANJEET CHOUDHARY UR 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

3.  3313004114 KIRAN JAYAPPA NITTUR ST 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

4.  3313005832 ANN MARY IGNATIOUS OBC 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

5.  3313006031 MIDHULA CHANDRAN M UR 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

6.  3313006226 JAYALAKSHMI P UR 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

7.  3313006746 BINCY RAJ B R OBC 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

8.  5313009556 PRAVIN KUMAR UR 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

9.  5313016183 
SOURABH KUMAR 
MEENA 

ST 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

10.  5313017214 G RADHA KRISHNA OBC 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

11.  7313010394 PRAVEEN KUMAR OBC 
Ineligible. Requisite experience is not 
available. 

12.  1313017128 GAURAV KUMAR SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

13.  1313019626 AKRITI PATEL OBC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

14.  1313039119 VIKAS KUMAR SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

15.  2313007852 SALONI DUTTAROY UR 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

16.  2313009777 
SURENDRA KUMAR 
MEENA 

ST 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

17.  2313011148 SOURYADIPTA ROY SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

18.  2313022399 BHOLA PRASAD SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 



19.  3313003255 JAYANT SAXENA UR 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

20.  3313005285 KAVYA KV OBC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

21.  3313005445 ATHIRA.A.P UR 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

22.  3313005875 SAANU R UR 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

23.  3313005993 SREELAKSHMI. S EWS 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

24.  5313019173 RAMAN SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

25.  5313020667 
SATYENDRA KUMAR 
YADAV 

OBC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

26.  5313031611 NANDU DEVI OBC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

27.  5313038137 
PAWAN KUMAR 
JAGARWAL 

ST 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

28.  8313000680 EDIGA CHARAN KUMAR OBC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

29.  8313016251 PRITAM KAYAL SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

 

Note :- No further representations will be entertained 

 

FINAL LIST OF PROVISIONALLY ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

S.No Roll No. Candidate Name 
Categ

ory 
Remarks 

1 8313008666 ARUN RAJ. T OBC Eligible 

  

 

Please note that mere inclusion of name in this list does not confirm their eligibility fully. 

Candidates will be called for Document Verification of originals as and when scheduled by the 

User Department. 

 

SSC (KKR), Bangalore 
Dated: 15.04.2024 

 


